
Literacy 

Our focus book for next week will be ‘Shark in the 
Park’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Encourage your child to retell the story. 

• Talk to your about the characters that are 
in the story. Questions to ask:  

• Do you think there would be a shark in the 
park? Why?  

• What animals would you find in a park?  

• Which parks have you visited?  

 

Maths 

We will be learning addition and subtraction of 
numbers to 20.  

  

 

 

 

Maths activities: 

• Make word problems with your child that 
involve numbers to 20.  

• Use different objects that you have at home 
to represent numbers to 20.  

 

Online resources:  

Numbers to 20 (knowing the counting sequence) -Maths - 

Learning with BBC Bitesize - BBC Bitesize  

 

 

 

  Reception Home Learning                               Date: 14/06/2024 

This week, we have been learning: 

• In Maths, we have been learning the composition of numbers to ten.  

• In Literacy, we have been reading and retelling the story, ‘Aaaarrgghh! Spider!’  

    Reminders  

• Please ensure that your child brings their book bag and water bottle to school every day.   

• When reading with your child, please ensure that you are asking them questions about what they have 
read. Please read with your child daily and make a comment in their book about how they have read. 

• Please ensure that your child has their school jumper everyday. The jumpers must be labelled with the 
child’s name.  

• Please ensure that you refer to the letter regarding the school uniform and what your child can wear to 
school.  

• Please could you visit your local park and note the different animals, plant life and mini beasts 
that you see! 

Activities: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zknsgk7/articles/z84qkty
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zknsgk7/articles/z84qkty

